
Friday 27th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for the Diary 

13th June School re-opens  

w/c 13th June  
NSPCC Speak Out. Stay Safe assemblies & Y6 
workshops 

14th June 
Donation and wearing blue today for 
National Diabetes  Week  

16th & 17th June 
Anne Frank Trust UK Y5/6 homophobia and 
gender equality workshops 

21st June 
Salford Y6 Athletics Event (team selected 
event) 

27th June - 8th July 
Health and Fitness Fortnight—clothes for 
physical activity to be worn (details to 
follow) 

w/c 13th June Y1 Phonics Screener 

w/c 20th June Y4 Multiplication check 

22nd June 
Y6 Patterdale Hall Parent Meeting - online 
session - 6pm 

28th June 
Salford Y5 Athletics Event (team selected 
event) 

4th - 7th July Y6 Bike Right Sessions 

6th July 
KS1 / KS2 Sports Day: 
am - Key Stage Two (Y3 - Y6) 
pm - Key Stage One (Y1—Y2) 

7th July EYFS Sports Day (Nursery & Reception) 

8th July Annual Reports to be sent home 

11th & 12th July  
Morning transition sessions to new class 
teachers  

13th - 15th July Y6 Patterdale Hall Residential Visit 

20th July Y6 Leavers Assembly and Celebration Outing 

21st July School closes for summer break at 3.30pm 

Forest School Sessions  Year 2 
After half-term, our Y2 children will be taking part in Forest School 
sessions.  The sessions will run as follows: 

 Monday Afternoon - 2G 

 Friday Afternoon - 2T 
The sessions will begin w/c 20th June.  Further details to follow. 

Refugee Week 
Refugee week commences on 20th of June. In 
school, the children will be exploring the 
experiences and lives of refugees.  We would 
like to support the charity Refugee Aid, a local 
charity who are appealing for backpacks for 
refugee children who are accessing local 
schools. If you have any spare / unused 
backpacks in good condition which are large 
enough to hold a number of A4 school books 
please send these into school between the 20th
- 24th of June.  Thank you for your support. 

National Diabetes Awareness  
On Tuesday 14th June, we are asking all 
children to come to school wearing blue and to 
bring a donation into school for the charity 
Diabetes UK.  As we have children in school 
who have Diabetes, this is another special event 
we like to take part in.  

Jubilee Celebration  
The children have had a 
wonderful day today celebrating 
the Platinum Jubilee. They 
enjoyed a day of activities, games 
and a street party to mark this 
wonderful occasion. Thank you to 
all staff and the catering team 
who ensured the day ran 
smoothly.  

NSPCC—Stay Safe, Speak Out –w/c 13th June 
After the half term, we will be delivering NSPCC online assemblies and 
access various resources as part of the NSPCC Speak out. Stay safe. 
Campaign. This is a safeguarding programme available to all primary 
schools in the UK. It aims to help children understand abuse in all its 
forms and to recognise the signs of abuse in a child friendly way. 
Children are taught to speak out if they are worried, either to a trusted 
adult or Childline. 
In the online assembly, the Speak out. Stay safe. messages are 
delivered in a fun and interactive way with the help of their mascot 
Buddy as well as special guest appearances from Ant and Dec. 
The NSPCC have carefully considered the content of the materials and 
are extremely confident that they are appropriate for primary-school-
aged children. Senior leaders have also watched these and are happy 
the content is appropriate for our children. By the end of the 
programme, children will feel empowered – knowing how they can 
speak out and stay safe.  
The NSPCC will be visiting school to build upon the assemblies and 
deliver workshops to the Year Six children ahead of their transition to 
high school.  
If you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay safe. 
Programme, you can find information on the NSPCC website 
www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout  Young Voices Concert 

On Wednesday, the children and staff who 
attended the Young Voices concert had a truly 
wonderful time. They sang their hearts out 
whilst having a little boogie too and were a 
credit to the school. The behaviour of the 
children was exemplary and commented upon 
by various people both on the night and the 
following day. Well done to all of the children 
who attended, the staff for taking the children 
to the event and to the parents who came 
along to support the children.  

Athletics 
A huge well done to all of the children who represented the school at 
the Worsley Athletics competition this week. It was brilliant to see the 
children take part in competitive athletics, with Jack and Mia (Y6) 
wining gold medals in their 600m races. The relay teams also did us 
proud with their excellent performance and, as always, their great 
team work. Well done Team Broadoak! 
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